

CHAIRMAN MAO-TSE-TUNG GREETED JULIE AND DAVID EISENHOWER Mao told them former President Nixon is welcome to visit China again

UPI Telephoto

An Invitation for Nixon

Mao Meets Julie and David

Tokyo

Chairman Mao Tse-tung met yesterday evening with David and Julie Eisenhower and told them former President Richard Nixon is welcome to visit China again, Peking's official Hsinhua news agency reported.

The Eisenhowers arrived in Peking on Monday. Nrs. Eisenhower is the daughter of the

former president. Eisenhower is the grandson of the late President Dwight Eisenhower.

A Hsinhua broadcast monitored in Tokyo today gave this account of the meeting with the Chinese Communist party chairman:

"At the meeting, Julie conveyed her father's regards to Chairman Mao. She said that she

was honored to be here to bring her father's greetings to Chairman Mao and that her parents were deeply impressed by their visit to China in 1972.

"David extended greetings to Chairman Mao on behalf of his family.

Mao marked his 82nd birthday Friday. Although frail, he has been reported in good health by recent visitors. Associated Press